
NOTICE 

 
Three or more members of the Board of Commissioners of the Virginia Housing 

Development Authority (Virginia Housing) will attend an orientation by staff for 

new members of the Board of Commissioners, to be held at 10:45 am on Tuesday, 

October 22, 2024, on the first floor of the Virginia Housing Headquarters Building 

located at 601 S. Belvidere Street, Richmond, Virginia, 23220. The members of the 

Board may also meet during meals before or after the meeting on October 22, 2024.  

No time period for public comment has been scheduled during the meeting. 
 
 


